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 PROGRESS REPORT ON ACTION PLAN FOR THE EDGAR 
STREET GRID (ESG) SCHEME 

Report By: Head of Economic and Community Services 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To update Members on progress and delivery of the Action Plan in response to the 
Scrutiny Review of the Edgar Street Grid Scheme (ESG). 

Financial Implications 

2.  There are no direct financial implications of this report. 

Background 

3. The Community Services Scrutiny Committee conducted a review of the ESG 
scheme as a major project taking place in Herefordshire which will have significant 
impact on the county.  The interviews for the review took place on the 30th 
September, with a subsequent meeting on the 2nd October for Members to formulate 
key considerations, themes and recommendations. 

4. All of the recommendations were accepted by the Cabinet Member as a reasonable 
assessment of consideration and concerns arising from the ESG scheme.  This was 
reported to this Committee on 12 December with an accompanying action plan.  

5. The attached Action Plan gives progress on targets and milestones as of 25 March 
2009.   

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the progress to achieve the action plan be noted.   
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